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[January 22, 2016, Edgewood, MD]   Harford County Sheriff’s Office Detectives are seeking 

information on the whereabouts of Qy'ance Vesean Worrell, age 12 (09/2003).  

Worrell was last seen at approximately 3:45 pm on Thursday, January 21, 2016, leaving a 

residence in the 2900 block of Ancon Court, in Edgewood.  Patrol deputies assigned to the Southern 

Precinct conducted a thorough canvas of the area with the assistance of a K9 unit.  Unfortunately, the 

search yielded negative results.  The preliminary investigation leads detectives to believe Worrell may be 

heading to the area of Bentalou Street or Arunah Avenue, in Baltimore.  Additionally, he has also been 

known to frequent Hilton Street and Security Boulevard, in Baltimore.  

Worrell is described as a black male, approximately 5 feet 1 inch tall, weighing approximately 120 

lbs with a short haircut.  He may be wearing a two-tone blue jacket, blue jeans, and a blue sweatshirt.  

Anyone with information is asked to call Detective Seth Culver at 443-409-3498.  While foul play is not 

suspected, the pending severe weather conditions are cause for concern for Worrell’s well-being. 
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